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Public Works 

August 27, 2024 

 

RE: Recycling Services Agreement with Dem-Con Materials Recovery, LLC 

 

This is an agreement between the City of Dickinson and Dem-Con Materials Recovery, LLC 

(DCMRF) to provide processing, baling, and marketing services for recycling materials delivered 

to DCMRF. This is a new agreement for 3 years utilizing the same language as previous 

contracts with DCMRF with the exception of not receiving baled materials for processing. The 

contract rate has increased to $80.00/ton for the first year starting October 1, 2024 and an 

additional $3.00/ton increase for each year thereafter. This contract does include an 80% 

revenue share returned to the City of Dickinson based on current market values of recycled 

goods. 

 

The agreement has been reviewed by City staff and Attorney Wenko. It is staff 

recommendation to approve the agreement with Dem-Con Materials Recovery, LLC. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
Aaron L. Praus 

Public Works Director 


